
JGSLA	Members	regularly	receive	informative	emails	from	the	society	
including	monthly	meeting	notices,	alerts,	renewal	reminders	and	
acknowledgement	for	contributions	and	renewals.	If	you	are	a	member	
and	are	not	hearing	from	us,	please	check	your	spam	folder,	make	sure	
we	have	your	current	email	address	and	verify	that	you	have	renewed	
your	membership	for	the	current	year.	If	you	need	assistance	please	do	
not	hesitate	to	contact	us	at	ask@JGSLA.org			
	
You	can	also	sign	up	for	the	JGSLA	blog	for	frequent	updates	on	the	
latest	breaking	Jewish	genealogical	news.	Just	click	on	the	Facebook	
logo	on	the	bottom	of	the	jgsla.org	page	and	it	will	take	you	directly	to	
our	group’s	Facebook	page	where	you	can	join	the	group.	
	


